

LOWELL BOARD OF ZONING APPEALS AGENDA MARCH 10TH, 2022 6:00PM

Due to lack of agenda items the regularly scheduled BOARD OF ZONING APPEALS meeting for MARCH 10TH, 2022, has been cancelled.

PLEASE NOTE: This notice was posted at the Lowell Town Hall on Monday March 7th, 2022 and hand-delivered and/or e-mailed to the following: Lowell Board of Zoning Appeal Members, Staff Members, Town Attorney, The Post-Tribune, The Times, The Lowell Tribune, and Z107.

The Town of Lowell prohibits discrimination in all its programs and activities based on race, color, sex, religion, national origin, age, disability, marital status, familial status, parental status, sexual orientation, genetic information, political beliefs, reprisal, or because all or part of an individual's income is derived from any public assistance program.